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This half term our school focus is:  Hope

Attendance

Starfish 95%

Seals  90%

Dolphins 97.3%

Congratulations Dolphins!

Seals won the Lunchtime Award this 

week!

Praise Certificates
Starfish – Herbie and Elsie-May

Seals – Jack, Dora, Florence
Dolphins – Austin and Lucas
Congratulations Everybody!

Menu Change
To celebrate St Piran's Day on Tuesday 5th March, the kitchen are cooking pasties, 

instead of the usual menu.
The children can choose a cheese or steak pasty or have a jacket potato with a 
selection of different fillings. Agreed dietary menus will have a pasty option 

provided too.

Dates For Your Diary
Tuesday 5th March – St Piran’s Day Menu. & Songfest, Falmouth Pavilions 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day –dress up as your favourite book character!
Friday 8 March – Year 5 & 6 Environmental Exhibition at the Poly

W/B 11 March – Parental Consultations

Thursday 11 March Starfish trip to Penryn Gymnastics Centre

Thursday 14th March – Year 3 and 4 visit to Art Gallery and library.

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief (children can wear red!)
Tuesday 26th March – parents invited to a Reading café at 2.30pm followed by Dolphin’s Class – Pre-Loved Clothing Sale at 

3.00pm

Thursday 28th March- Easter Service 2.30pm

Thursday 28th March –End of  Spring Term

Monday 15th April –Start of Summer Term
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Thank You For Your Peace

Lord, help me to really know Your love for 
me, that any fear I may have will 

disappear. Thank You for Your peace 
which surpasses comprehension.

Amen

Year 3 and 4 made pasties this week, 
with Jane and Marlene as part of their 

Tin Mining topic, they smelled 
amazing! 

Thank you so much ladies, for helping 
with this!

THANK YOU!

Huge thank you to Mr. and Mrs. Van der Bij 

for helping us to get rid of some of the 

rubbish last week, it was very much 

appreciated.  

Another thank you to Mr. and Mrs. Ward, for 

trying to unblock the drain outside. 

We are so grateful for all the support we 

receive from you all. 


